
CENTRAL HOUSING COMMITTEE

WASHINGTON
OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN

1112 INTERIOR BUILDING! EXTENSION 63O

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles
Chairman, Federal Reserve Board
Washington Building
Washington, D. C.

My dear Mr. Chairman:

During the period of organization of our various
Sub-Committees, which are designed to carry on th^ special-
ized part of our work, I have been considering which group
would best enable Mr* J. M, Daiger to keep you in touch with
housing activities and on which he could render the most valu-
able service,

I believe that our Sub-Committee on Law and Legislation,
which is to hold its second meeting on Thursday, December 5,
wiU offer the best opportunity. If you would wish to designate
him as the official representative of the Federal Reserve Board,
we would be glad to include him in the membership of that Sub-
Committee.

Sincerely yours,

Frederic A. Dels
Chairman
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